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Försäkringskassans suppliers  

 

Sending electronic invoice to Försäkringskassan 
Swedish Social Insurance Agency (Försäkringskassan) uses the Swedish National Government 
Service Centre’s e-commerce service in Visma Proceedo with system provider Visma Commerce. 
This information is for our suppliers who need to start sending electronic invoices to 
Försäkringskassan. 
 
In June of 2018, the Parliament (Riksdag) decided to adopt the Act regarding e-invoicing in 
public procurement (SFS 2018:1277). The Act means that all purchases made in according with 
procurement acts such as LOU, LUF, LUFS or LUK shall be billed using e-invoices. Read more 
about the new law here: https://www.digg.se/about-us/compulsory-e-invoicing-in-the-public-
sector . Purchases made by us, Försäkringskassan, shall therefore be billed using e-invoices. Also 
remember to include our reference in the invoice. Note that PDF is not an approved format.  
 
In this letter you find all the information you need to get started. 
 
Electronic invoicing through the PEPPOL network 
Försäkringskassan, prefer to receive electronic invoices through the PEPPOL network. In order 
to send electronic invoice/Svefaktura to Försäkringskassan through the PEPPOL network, you 
need the following information: 
 
Our address in PEPPOL:  
0007:2021005521  
 
Försäkringskassan are able to receive Svefaktura 1.0 (SFTI's simple invoice), Svefaktura 5A 2.0 
(invoice and credit note) and PEPPOL BIS Billing 3. 
 
For more information about PEPPOL and how to join the PEPPOL network, please visit 
https://peppol.eu/ . You will find more information regarding e-invoices at: www.digg.se and 
www.sfti.se . 
 
Visma Proceedo Supplier Center 
If you are unable to send electronic invoices through the PEPPOL network, Visma offers easy 
invoicing through their Supplier Center, free of charge. If this is the alternative of your choice, 
please contact us at e-handel@forskringskassan.se in order to get an invitation to join the 
Supplier Center. 
 
Questions  
If you have any questions regarding electronic invoicing or if you want an invitation to Visma 
Proceedo Supplier Center, please contact us at : e-handel@forsakringskassan.se  
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